
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Friends Committee on 
National Legislation (FCNL) 

comes to Kendal at Longwood 

Monday, June 27, 2022, 7:15 pm 
Hybrid: In the Kendal Auditorium and also on Zoom 

 

Advocating for Peace 
In a Time of War 

A Conversation with 
Bridget Moix and Joe Volk 

 

Joe  
Volk, 
Emeritus 
General 
Secretary 
 

Bridget 
Moix, 

New 
General 

Secretary 
 

 

This hybrid program is sponsored by the Kennett Square Advocacy Team (KSQ AT)* and the 
Kendal Monthly Meeting. It is facilitated by several committees of the Kendal Residents 
Association, including Monday Topics, Sound and Light, Zoom, Website, and Ushers.  

Zoom link on the Kendal website and from Nicole Santos nsantos@fcnl.org 

*The KSQ AT is one of 125 Advocacy Teams in 44 states, launched and supported by FCNL. 

 


